
 

              Governing Board Regular Meeting/Study Session of April 28, 2021 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a remote 
regular meeting/study session on Wednesday, April 28, 2021, beginning at 3:00 p.m., followed 
by closed session, and continuation of public session at 4:00 p.m. 
 
2021-22 Budget Study Session  
The Governing Board conducted a study session on the development of the 2021-22 budget and 
the 4CD bond measure spending. 
 
Resolution Approved 
The Governing Board approved the resolution, with minor modifications, to celebrate National 
Community College Month during the month of April.  
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including:  

 a new Contra Costa College agreement with Foundation for California Community 
Colleges to offer student stipends to promote CalEITC and YCTC via tabling events and 
social media; 

 a new Districtwide agreement with VisionPoint Marketing, LLC, to provide consultant 
services to devise, implement and measure a robust and comprehensive enrollment 
marketing and management program to drive significant, attributable enrollment growth 
across 4CD’s colleges and centers;  

 a Diablo Valley College renewal agreement with Food Bank of Contra Costa and Solano 
to provide non-perishable and perishable food to college pantries that service students in 
need and their families; and 

 a new Los Medanos College (LMC) agreement with Jewish Vocational Services to 
provide instruction and support related to fall 2020 civil service pre-apprenticeship. 

  
Governing Board Calendar for 2021-22 
The Governing Board approved their regular monthly public meeting schedule to be held on the 
second Tuesday of the month beginning with closed session at 5:00 p.m., and public sessions at 
6:00 p.m. 
 
Flying the Flag 
Approval was given by the Governing Board to fly the Pride Flag for one week during the month 
of June on an annual basis. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Andy Li, President (Ward 4) • Dr. Judy Walters, Vice President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Secretary 

(Ward 5) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) •Mansu Kim, Student Trustee 
 

 

 



The meeting was adjourned in memory of Anterious Ellis, LMC custodian and former LMC 
student; and Diana McDonald, retired LMC Dean of Occupational Education. 
 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 26, 2021, AT 6:00 P.M.   

 


